Dear Senior Panthers and Parents/Guardians,
We are closing in on the end of the school year and would like to congratulate the graduating class of 2021!
Below in this letter, you will find important dates leading up to the graduation ceremonies on Thursday, July 8th.  Remember that the graduation ceremonies are only for seniors or juniors who have met state requirements to officially graduate from high school.
If you have not already, please ensure you are reaching out to your guidance counselor as often as possible. Check in with them to verify your graduation status. This includes:
· Passing current classes
· Completed or completing all necessary coursework 
Due to mitigation strategies, each graduate will be allowed 4 guests for their selected graduation ceremony.  Guests will be checked in at the door upon arrival to Arizona Federal Theatre. All students and guests must wear masks.
The following information will help you to prepare, plan and enjoy this very exciting time.
· May 29th – Final Cap and Gown orders taken on the Jostens website.
· Any orders placed after this date will be done through Primavera and MUST BE picked up at our office in Chandler.
· June 1st - Guest submission list sent to all students who have RSVP’d “Yes” to attending the graduation ceremonies on Thursday, July 8th. 
· June 1st – Cap and Gown ordering link opens through Primavera.
· June 25th - Last day to purchase a cap and gown, NO EXCEPTIONS!
· June 28th – Cutoff to be included in the Virtual Graduation Program
· Must be completed with your courses by this date!
· July 2nd – Final day to pick up caps and gowns at the Primavera Office.
· Any caps and gowns not picked up by this date will be available for pickup upon check in at your ceremony time.
· July 2nd – Final day to make edits to your guest list for your ceremony.
· We understand things change, but no changes to the guest list will be made after this date. NO EXCEPTIONS!
· July 6th - Full Ceremony email sent to students who have RSVP’d “Yes” to attending the graduation ceremonies. This email will include:
· Check-in instructions for both students and guests
· Ceremony Timeline
· Link to Virtual Grad Program PDF
· How to Watch Online Instructions 
· July 7th – Second Email to all Attendees – Same as July 6th Email

· July 8th – Graduation Ceremonies @ Arizona Federal Theatre!

